
News from the Bobcat Den:

Welcome Back to School, Bobcats!

Dear Students, Parents, Teachers, and Staff,

We hope this message finds you well and filled with
excitement for the upcoming academic year. We are eagerly
anticipating the return of all our wonderful Bobcats, as well
as the opportunity to welcome new faces into our
community. As we prepare to step back into our
classrooms, hallways, and playground, let’s do so with a
renewed sense of purpose, optimism, and unity.

We are excited to see what we will achieve together this
year. Let’s all embrace the challenges that come our way,
savor the moments of joy, and enthusiastically celebrate
our successes, both big and small. Welcome back to school,
everyone!

With warm regards and high hopes for a fantastic
school year ahead,

Oak Ridge Admin Team

Friday 8/2
Kinder - 6th Meet & Greet
8:15 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.

PREP - Meet & Greet 1:00 p.m.
- 2:00 p.m.

Monday 8/5
First Day of School

Tuesday8/6
Goodbye @ Gate tomorrow
8/7/24 

Wednesday 8/7
Goodbye @ Gate 

Thursday 8/8
Fun Dress Day-Jersey 

Friday 8/9
PTA Fun Friday 

Upcoming Events:

8/15 PTA Meeting 10:00 AM 
8/15 CVUSD Board Meeting 
8/16 5th/6th Student Applications
to students 
8/22 Back to School Night 
8/27 Student Council
Applications due to Home Room
teacher

 

The Paw Print OAK RIDGE
ELEMENTARY 

A u g u st  22 ,  2024  

This Week’s Events
August 5th -9th

This Week’s Events
August 5th -9th

ISSUE #1

"Pounce into learning with Bobcat pride, where
 curiosity and knowledge collide!"



MARK YOUR CALENDAR:
BACK TO SCHOOL 

Join us for our annual Back to School Night.

Date: August 22, 2024
Time: 5:00-6:30 PM

A Few Notes To Remember

Please read through our  Link: Parent Handbook
 

Dress code reminders:
Hoodies can only be worn outdoors on head
when it is extremely cold outside.
Hats may be worn only  outdoors & facing
forward.
Crocs are acceptable but they must be worn in
sport mode.
Pajamas cannot be worn at all.

 August 22, 2024  

Thank you
for reading!

Let’s welcome our new Assistant Principal, Mrs. Kwon

My teaching career started in San Bernardino City Unified School District in
2005. My undergrad and credential were completed at Cal Poly Pomona, and I
graduated with a teaching credential at the age of 21. I have my master’s in
educational technology from Cal State Fullerton. I have 13 years of experience in
the classroom and 4 years out of the classroom working as an Assistant
Principal in SBCUSD. I then decided to end my time in San Bernardino and start
a new journey in the Chino Valley Unified School District. I have spent the last
two years being a Butterfield Ranch Rough Rider and serving as their Assistant
Principal. I am very thankful for my time and experiences at Butterfield but
excited for the memories that I will be making here at Oak Ridge. I hope to see
you throughout the school year. 

~ Mrs. Jeanette Kwon ~

Hello Oak Ridge Bobcats,

My name is Jeanette Kwon and I am happy
to announce that I will be serving as the
new Assistant Principal here at Oak Ridge
Elementary School. Professionally, 2024-
2025 will be my 20th year in education.

Friday 8/2
Kinder - 6th Meet & Greet

 8:15 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/8765



